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Good afternoon. My name is Kathleen Anderson and I am writing to let you know that I strongly oppose mandating 
the COVID vaccination for Nevada students. This would be an infringement of their first amendment rights. 
Furthermore, the use of COVID vaccines are currently only for emergency use and not fully approved by the FDA. 
VAERS has collected numerous adverse reactions and even death due to this experimental vaccine. 

The COVID vaccine should be a personal choice, not the choice of the government. The government exists to 
protect the people’s rights. 

mailto:jpfilippi@health.nv.gov

